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   FELLOWSHIP BIBLE CHURCH 
 

Roger W. Blundell, Pastor 

207-689-4606 

 

December 31, 2023  

 
Opening Hymn 

“O Holy Night!” – 148 

  
Opening Prayer and Welcome 

 
Scripture Reading 

Romans 12:1-2 

 
Sermon 

“New Year 2024” 

Roger Blundell 

 
Sermon Hymn 

“Who Is He in Yonder Stall?” 168 

 
Prayer Requests and Missions Prayer 

 
Closing Hymn 

“The Birthday of a King” 162 

 

 Prayer Meeting, this Wednesday at 6:30 p.m. in the Fellowship Hall. 
 Communion, next Sunday during the Worship Service. 
 Audio of Pastor Blundell’s sermons are available on the church website.  
 Website: www.fellowship-biblechurch.org. 
 Email address: FBCofStJoe@gmail.com 
  Please contact a member of the Qualification Team if you wish to 

nominate someone for a church office. 
Roger Blundell  Dal Cornelius  Mike Landy 
J. W. Trimmer   Steve Kelley 

 Offices up for election: 
Elmer Goodwin – Elder 
Eddie Henderson – Deacon 
Clerk – This office is currently vacant. 

                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                               
   
 

  
 

  
 

 

Missionaries 

There is an offering box in the back of the sanctuary. If you are 
led by the Lord to do so, an offering in support of our ministry 
would be appreciated. 

2024 Bible Reading Schedules are available 
on the stage. 


